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School Council Meeting: 

Date:  Wednesday 16th October 2019 at 12.30pm
Parents Room

Years 2, 3 and 4 Meeting

Present: 
Staff-Mrs Raja-Khan (JF popped in and reinforced the role of the children)
Year 2- Caleb, Ling, Aran, Hasbia, Sara, Ibrahim
[bookmark: _GoBack]Year 3- Kai, Aatifa, Hasan, Surinder, Umar, Brooke
Year 4-Mailaika, Tyson, Yahya, Marwa, Yousuf, Esra

 Agenda:

How is behaviour in your class?
Year 2- The Behaviour is good. We do well, we are helpful and supportive some children must learn not to shout out. Zeyd would like it to be quieter in class. Some children need to wait before talking. 
Year 3-Behaviour is good/great, Behaviour is good but some children talk but the rest of the children would like to earn more bricks. Some are chatting but most behave well. We would like all of the children to behave all of the time, so we can earn more behaviour bricks.
Year 4-Behaviour is good and everyone is working hard to be kind, but some children are talking and making silly noises. All children can work harder, it could be better we need to help individuals to stay out of the Behaviour Book. There are some mishaps but very good overall.
Response: A positive start for so many children and I was pleased with the 
honesty of the responses.
[bookmark: _Hlk22161295]Mrs Frankish’s response: It has been a positive start to the year, there are many positives and the overwhelming majority are good BH citizens, well done. Year 3 White were the brick wall winners so they must have been a super team. Next meeting- what does respect mean?
Review class teacher bricks. How effective are these bricks? Do you know how to earn these?
[bookmark: _Hlk21263294]Year 2- Yes. The children used words such as behaving, perseverance, working hard, being kind etc.
Year 3- If the children are good, listen and try our best.
Year 4- Not sure how to earn them but like the like the bricks 100%
Response: All of the class teachers need to promote the bricks that they have been given to encourage the positive behaviours expected in class. The children were clear about Headteacher, Deputy Headteacher, Behaviour, Corridor, Learning and tidy class bricks and how to earn them.
Mrs Frankish’s response: In Circle time the teachers need to discuss the bricks and why and how you get them. It is for group endeavors and not just the effort of one.
Health and Wellbeing Days– What activities did you enjoy? Were the activities useful to help you develop BH Values? 
Year 2-Swimming, golf, dodgeball, yoga, dancing, games and flexibility 
Year 3-Yoga, swimming and learnt about perseverance, gym, yoga, dancing and healthy plates
Year 4- Basketball, golf, parachute games, water aerobics
Response: The Wellbeing Days seemed a success and some children were using words such as resilience, teamwork, positivity, courage, respect, perseverance, courage, tenacity and determination. It would be great to embed these further with even more children using BH Values.
Mrs Frankish’s response: It will be repeated in Aut 2 because EVERYONE has gained including the adults.
After school clubs-What do you think of the new format?
https://www.broadheath.coventry.sch.uk/lunchtime-and-after-school-sports-clubs/
Year 2- This is fair and lots of children get a chance. The lunchtime clubs are fun and even those that can’t attend after school clubs can go.
Year 3- Children really like the idea of the lunchtimes clubs but some felt less children would be able to attend (until this was explained)
Year 4- They are fun and more children get a chance and they help us to develop our skills.
Response: All positive!
Mrs Frankish’s response: Well done Mr Rawlings for such brilliant efforts. I am seeing more and more children involved at lunch times.
Fireworks Display-What sorts of fireworks etc. would you like to see?
[bookmark: _Hlk22159301]Year 2- All of the children would like rockets and lots of colour. Some children asked about candy floss or a chocolate fountain as well as burgers.
Year 3- All of the children would like rockets and lots of colour and sparkle.
Year 4- All of the children would like rockets and lots of colour. The children also suggested sparklers for them to hold.
Response: We will do our best to make it another fabulous experience.
Mrs Frankish’s response: I am sure it will be great! BH only does GREAT things.
Broad Heath Buddies-Should the school councillors be the buddies, or should this change weekly?
[bookmark: _Hlk22159642]   Year 2-This should change weekly to give other children a chance too.
   Year 3- This should change weekly to give other children a chance too.
   Year 4- This should change weekly to give other children a chance too.
Response: A unanimous decision!
Mrs Frankish’s response: Support the decision if it is not too much hassle and a rota can be sorted.

What suggestions do you have to further improve BH?
Year 2- A DRA prize like the ones the children have. A deeper swimming pool for diving. A peaceful area outside with a sign that says, “Please keep quiet”.
Year 3-Would really like to have a climbing wall and prizes for the DRA’s. Would like to use the science pod more often. Would like to do more to raise money for charities. Would like to have a pet area and help to look after them.
Year 4- Would like to have different clubs such as Archery. A bigger garden area to grow things. A dinner lady party where the children serve the dinner lady. Each year group to have a charity. Different bricks like tenacity. A cinema or place to watch movies together. Use the golf course during playtimes and lunchtimes.
Response: I must say how impressed I was at the suggestions from the children. Question 7 on the agenda only said ‘What’. I only asked the question during the meeting. It was a great first official meeting and I can already tell these children will build upon the great ideas from last year.
Thank you
Mrs Raja-Khan (16/10/2019)
Mrs Frankish’s response: Swimming pool- sorry we cannot create a diving area. In Y6 we take children to the bigger pool once they can swim. Just remember BH pupils are VERY LUCKY to have a pool.
Golf Course- maybe able to be used BUT too many children leave equipment and do not care and we cannot afford for the golf clubs to get broken.
The dinner ladies have Christmas dinner- perhaps some children can serve them then?
Cinema- you go to it and will be going in November. Going out of school is part of gaining.
Charities- we do a lot. We have raised quite a bit over the year and like to give to many different charities. Last month we raised well over £300 for the Macmillan Charity.
A good start children- you will be having a meeting EVERY month.
Items I would like to discuss: 
1-When do you answer the British values Blog?
2- What things should happen when there is wet play?
3- Is school uniform important?
4- Your opinions on homework..
AOB:
Share which class had the most responses to the School Councillors 2018-2019 Blog and the reward- 2 Blue can choose from 20 minutes on the adventure playground or a lollipop each. 
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